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BY EMAIL 

August 31, 2022 

Pasquale Catalano 
Regulatory Analyst  
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
483 Bay Street 
8th Floor - South Tower 
Toronto ON  M5G 2P5 
regulatory@hydroone.com  

Dear Mr. Catalano: 

Re: Hydro One Networks Inc. 
Application for Electricity Distributor Licence Amendment 
OEB File Number EB-2022-0234 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) received Hydro One Networks Inc.’s application for a 
service area amendment on August 18, 2022. The OEB has assigned file number EB-
2022-0234 to the application. Please refer to this number in all future correspondence to 
the OEB regarding this matter.  All information related to this matter must be filed with 
the Registrar. 

Any questions relating to your application should be directed to Hussein Yusufali, 
Advisor at 416-440-7629 or Hussein.Yusufali@oeb.ca. 

Yours truly, 

John Pickernell 
Manager, Applications Administration
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